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ACWA JPIA

P.O. Box 619082
Roseville, CA 95661-9082
Attention: Nidia Watkins

RE: Intent to Withdrawal from Pooled Joint Protection

| am writing to inform you that the North Delta Water Agency intends to withdrawal from the pooled
joint protection liability insurance program as of October 1, 2024. This letter serves as your one-year
notice requirement as per Article 22 of the Joint Powers Agreement. North Delta Water Agency
understands that we have until July 1, 2024, to rescind this intent. If you have any additional questions,
please contact me at (916)446-0197 or cindy@northdeltawater.net.

Sincerel

Cindy Tiffany
Assistant Mdhager
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